THE UNIVERSITY OF ARIZONA
COLLEGE OF HUMANITIES

Russian & Slavic Studies

A

Welcome Back!

September 7th

Join students and faculty of the Department of Russian and
Slavic Studies as we welcome the Fall 2022 semester! Bring
a classmate!

When: Wednesday, September 7th, 9-10:30 a.m.

Where:  Learning Services Building courtyard,
1512 E. First Street

What: Meet new friends, greet old buddies, chat
with faculty, drink coffee, eat goodies.

This is a student retention and recruitment event.
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